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Thank you Madam President.

The Mauritius delegation would like to extend a very warm welcome to the high level delegation from Estonia. We congratulate Estonia for its continued success and especially for the creation of e-societies.

We know it has made a lot of efforts in this direction and we thank Estonia in particular for having helped create the e-Academy in Mauritius which will outreach to the African region in terms of advancing e-learning.

Madam Chair,

We commend Estonia for having established an e-voting system, thereby, increasing accessibility of the vote to the people and thus, reinforcing democracy.

We recommend that Estonia:

1. Establish measures to reduce pay gap between men and women; and

2. Continue to support the provision of long term care givers for children. This will facilitate women seeking employment and reduce unemployment gap between men and women parents.

We wish the delegation of Estonia a successful review.

Thank you Madam President
